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School Fees 
Accounts were sent home for outstanding 

School Fees/ Laptop Hire etc. Items the school 

pays for including Text Books, Laptop/Computer 

Hire, etc, are covered in the school fees. 

Some families have not paid anything this year 

towards these costs.  

These overdue accounts need to be finalised 

immediately. 

 
Canteen Friday 20th Nov- Hot Chip Day 

The canteen will be having a Hot Chip, Fruit Salad 

& Ice Cream Day. The cost for lunch will be $5. 

Students are to bring their money on the day. 

Students are to bring a packed recess. 

 

Swim School 

Notes need to be returned. This is a whole school 

activity. Outstanding money and notes need to be 

at school tomorrow. School has to pay in advance 

for this activity. Please sunscreen your child 

before school and make sure they have a 

rashie/t-Shirt to wear in the water. (Sunscreen will be reapplied at the 

pool). 

Parents are reminded swim bags are available at a cost of $10.  

 

Library 

Mrs Pidgeon would like all library books returned by Friday 27th. She will be 

starting to stocktake in the next week. Please have a hunt round. Some students 

have more than one book on loan. 

 

The Calendar 

Term 4 

Nov 

23rd to 27th Swim School 

Fri 27th Swim Carnival 

Dec 

Wed 2nd Yr 6 WHS 

Parent/Student Orientation 

BBQ Evening 5.00pm 

Thurs 3rd Yr 6 Transition to 

High School at WHS –Last 

Day 

Wed 9th Presentation Night 

Sat 12th Christmas Tree –

Combined with Pally Hall 

Christmas Community Party 

Mon 14th & Tues 15th Whole 

School Excursion – Inverell 

Wed 16th Last Day of School 

Thurs 17th & Fri 18th Staff  

Professional Development 

Days 
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Pallamallawa War Memorial Christmas Party- Saturday 12th Dec 

This year the Student Christmas Party will be held at the Pally War Memorial 

Christmas Party. This change has been made due to our end of year excursion. 

Labelled Gifts for students can be left at the school. 

 

Year 6- Parent/Student Evening  

Warialda High School is holding a parent/student Year 6 meeting to support the 

transition process, a tour of the school facilities and opportunities to meet staff 

will occur at 5.00pm on Wednesday 2nd December at Warialda High. This will 

also include a free BBQ provided by the school. For catering purposes could you 

please ring the high school, 67291000 to confirm your attendance.  

 

Year 6-WHS Transition- Last Transition Day    

Thursday 3rd Dec will the last Transition to High School day at Warialda High. 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator. If you are unavailable on the day 

allocated, it is up to you to organise another family to swap with 

you. Please let Kerry know of the change of date. The Monday fruit program 

will continue and parents will be placed on a roster to supply fruit. Please contact 

Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if you require a special 

day to assist. 

Woolworths will be donating fruit to the school every Friday for fruit day.  

A BIG THANK YOU TO WOOLWORTHS. 

Fruit roster for parents will now be on Mondays. 

 

TERM 4 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday Canteen   Monday Fruit Roster Friday Canteen 

   20th  Jodi Rigby-Hot Chip 

Day 

23rd  NO CANTEEN  27th  NO CANTEEN 

30th  Mel Rose Amy Evans 4th Dec Kathy Crouch 

7th  Bec Parker Kylie Kumar 11th  Kerry Munn 

14th  NO CANTEEN  18th  NO CANTEEN 


